Youth Gambling and Gaming – Online Training 

Wednesday 3rd March 2021, 10:00am -12:00pm

HEP would like to share information about some fantastic online training run by The Young Gamers and Gamblers Education Trust (YGAM).
Youth gaming and gambling harm prevention online training – 
3rd March, 10:00am-12:00pm

The YGAM is a national education charity that works to provide knowledge and tools to educate, inform and safeguard those who work with young and vulnerable people against the potential harms of gaming and gambling.
 
The latest report from the Gambling Commission (October 2019) found that 11% of 11 – 16 year olds had spent their own money on a gambling activity in the last seven days (this equate to 350,000), and 55,000 young people were already identified as problematic gamblers. The Children’s Commissioner found that a staggering 93% of young people play video games, a hugely popular activity which carries a range of potential risks including grooming. 

After completing the training, delegates will receive a digital City & Guilds certificate to evidence their CPD, along with access to over 450 age appropriate resources and activities across all year groups, written by youth workers and teachers, including ‘ready to go’  lesson plans, information sheets, PowerPoints and infographics. We cover KS2 to KS5 in schools and youth work resources for ages under 13, under 16, and 16+.  

Training content will cover:

· how young people are increasingly exposed to gaming and gambling
· the influence of advertising, particularly around sporting events
· the role of social media, in game purchases, loot boxes and Esports
· the signs of harm and where to seek help
· our resources
To book a place please click here.



